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       Notice to Suppliers 
                      

   Updates to our UK General Conditions of Purchase for Goods and Services (“GCPs”) 

Originator: Henry Jones 
Job Title: Legal Counsel – Indirect Procurement 
Business Unit: Group Business Services 
 

NTS Number: 540 
Issue: 1 
Date: 03 July 2021 
 

 
For the attention of the Managing Director 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
All Rolls-Royce plc suppliers 
 
Dear Supply Partner, 
 
Rolls-Royce is updating our UK General Conditions of Purchase for Goods and Services 
(“GCPs”).  Copies of the updated GCPs are accessible on the Global Supplier Portal. 
 
Action Required: 
 
Please can you ensure all your personnel are briefed and carefully read the fully updated GCPs. 
Please note that the updated GCPs will only apply to new orders and will not affect any existing orders. 
The new GCPs will be effective from 5 July 2021. 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
General Information / Communication Dave Deakin        

Director of Procurement, Group 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


